
 

 
 
13 February 2024 
 
Roberto Arcomano 
fyi-request-25400-a08bf6a8@requests.fyi.org.nz     
 

DOIA 2324-1470 
 
Tēnā koe Roberto 
 
Thank you for your email of 14 January 2024 to the Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment 
(MBIE) requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act), the following: 
 

I would kindly like to receive the full email address list of all Accredited Employer in NZ. 
 
MBIE has decided to extend the period of time available to make a decision on your request under 
sections of the Act: 
 
• 15A(1)(a), as the request necessitates a search through a large quantity of information and 

meeting the original time limit would unreasonably interfere with the operations of the 
department; and 

• 15A(1)(b), as consultations necessary to make a decision on your request are such that a proper 
response cannot reasonably be made within the original time limit. 

 
MBIE will notify you of a decision on your request no later than 27 February 2024. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of our decision to extend 
the time limit. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 

 
 
Jack Price 
Manager, Ministerial Services 
Associate Deputy Secretary Immigration Branch 
Immigration New Zealand 
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